

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Howard

# CHRIST CHURCH NEWSLETTER

Friday 19th September 2025, Issue 1

#### Weekly News & Updates

Years 5/6 boys football trials
Tuesday lunchtime (weather dependent) and it will be on the
grass. Please can children bring
in a sports kit and if possible
boots and shin pads.

Individual School Photos
Friday 26th September
Pre-school children can arrive at
8.30 on Friday for a family photo.

We are aware when the weather is bad, parking is an issue for residents and parents alike. Please be mindful of our local residents and where you leave you car. Hopefully lots of you will be choosing to walk on Wednesdays as part of our Living Street initiative.

Please click the link to register interest in the Triple P Parenting Seminars. For more detail please see the <u>letter</u> on the website. <a href="https://forms.office.com/e/zisHx9CB1G">https://forms.office.com/e/zisHx9CB1G</a>

Week commencing: 22nd Sept

#### Monday:

- Girls Football Monday 3-30-4-30 until half term.

#### Tuesdau:

- Multi Sports Club YRS 1,2 & 3

#### Wednesdau:

-

#### Thursday:

- Football Sports Club YRS 4,5 & 6

#### Friday:

- Individual School Photos

Class attendance this week:

Reception 99%

Ash 96%

Cedar 98%

Elm 97%

Larch 97%

Maple 97%

Oak 99%

This week's home reading champion:

Maple 91%

#### Pictures from the week







#### **House Points**

Howarth - 680

Wood - 694

Peel - 665

Kay - 770

<u>Facebook</u>

#### **Cabin Crew**

You are now able to book before & after school club sessions via School Money for the week commencing the 22nd September and 29th September.

We had had a great start to the new Autumn term, the children have enjoyed playing with all the toys and areas. This week we have had a 'screen free' week to encourage everyone to chat and play.

### Seedlings Class:

- Please can you send in a spare pair of wellies to leave under their peg.
- P.E is on a Thursday
- Please could you make sure all items of clothing are labelled especially shoes.

# Class Reminders



#### Saplings Class:

- Please can you provide your child with a pair of wellies to keep in school.
- PE day is a Thursday.
- There is still time to bring in your child's 'Pick and Mix' envelope/ book. We will be starting this on Monday.
- EYFS curriculum evening is Tuesday 30th September at 5.30pm. Letter has gone out.

#### Ash Class:

- PE days on Tuesday
- Reading books will be changed on Fridays.

#### Elm Class:

- Our P.E days are Tuesdays and Thursdays.
- If your child is in multi-sports club, please make sure they bring in a separate kit.
- We will next be visiting the school library on Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> September.
- Reading books are changed each Friday.
- Please make sure you have signed into Seesaw.

#### Cedar Class:

- Reading books will be changed on a Monday. Please send reading books into school in book bags every day so we can read with your child.
- Please ensure all uniform is labelled.
- A copy of the Meet the Teacher notes are on the class page.
- Spelling letters have been sent home. Spelling tests will be on Fridays.

#### Larch Class:

- PE Monday and Tuesday.

### Maple Class:

- PE days are Monday and Thursday
- Spelling tests are on Fridays
- Reading books and Reading Records returned to school for changing on Fridays

### Oak Class:

- PE days are Tuesday and Wednesday.
- Signed reading records to be brought in on Thursdays.



# Golden Book Stars of the Week

Nursery

George, Olly

Reception

Phoenix, Landon

Ash

Louie, Ellie, Connie

Cedar

Imogen, Minal, Alfie, Ted

Elm

Erín G, Zayden

Larch

Aidhan, Jake, Abbas, Anna, Luke

**Maple** 

Theo, Penelope, Jack, Sophia, Alfie, Yi Chen

Oak

Ruby, Eva



Head Teacher: Mrs S. Howard

# Diary Dates

Friday 26th September — Individual/family photo day.

Tuesday 30th September — Nursery and Reception Open Day 9.30-10.30

Wednesday 1st October— Nursery and Reception Open Day 1.30-2.30

Wednesday 1st October — Nursery and Reception Open Day 4-5

Friday 10th October — Nursery and Reception Open Day 9.30-10.30

Monday 20th October — Wednesday 22nd October—YR6 Bikeability

Friday 24th October — Close for Half Term

Tuesday 4th November — First day of Autumn Term 2

Tuesday 18th November— Nursery and Reception Open Day 4.30-5.30

Wednesday 3rd December—Flu vaccination Reception-Y6

Term Dates Website Link

# **Upcoming School Visits**

Y6 Robinwood - June 2026





It was lovely to welcome our families at Christ Church on Back 2 School Sunday.





## **Christ Church**

# Reception and Nursery Open Days 2025

Tuesday 30th September 9:30am-10:30am

Wednesday 1st October 1:30pm-2:30pm and 4pm-5pm

Friday 10th October 9:30am-10:30AM

Tuesday 18th November 4:30pm-5:30pm





If your child is starting Reception in September 2026 or you have a child wanting to start in our Nursery we would love for you to come and look around our Early Years Unit and School site.

Please call or email to book in your visit.

Email - christchurch@thesycamoretrust.co.uk

Telephone - 01204 883415







### The CAYP Webinar Series

### Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> September 8:00-9:00pm

### Sleep, Screens and Stressed-Out Kids

with Consultant Clinical Psychologist Dr Daniel Weisberg

Sleep is crucial for children's emotional and mental health, yet many families find it a constant struggle. In this free webinar, Consultant Clinical Psychologist Dr Daniel Weisberg will explore why so many children have difficulties with sleep, and how screen use, emotional overload and overstimulation can get in the way of restful nights. We will be sharing practical strategies for calmer evenings, better sleep hygiene and realistic boundaries around technology. The role of neurodivergence will also be considered, with time set aside to address your submitted questions.

#### Overview:

- · Strategies for better sleep without battles
- · Common sleep myths and mistakes
- Why sleep is such a struggle for many children
- The connection between sleep, mood, and anxiety
- The impact of technology on sleep and mood
- The connection between sleep difficulties and neurodivergence
- · When to seek further help

### Who can join:

This session is primarily for parents of primary and high school aged-children, but anyone working with children is welcome to attend.

Click <u>here</u> to book your place or visit: www.cayp-psychology.com



